Acknowledgement of Country

Sydney Centre for Creative Change (SCCC) respectfully acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which our premises are situated, and pays respect to elders both past and present of the Gadigal Peoples of the Eora Nation. SCCC is committed to working in partnership with Indigenous psychologists, social workers, health workers, counsellors and communities to meet the social and emotional wellbeing and mental health needs of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

